
Requests for Proposal (RFP) Professional Auditing Services 

Questions 

 

1. Is the year end date for the first audit to be performed June 30, 2025? 
Answer: Yes, the first audit required would be for June 30, 2025. 

 

2. Provide the amount of the audit fees for the last two audits (by year) 
Answer: Last two amounts were: $12,500 (2022-2023) and $13,500 (2023-2024) 

 

3. Is there anything that you would want to see done differently in the next financial 
audit compared to the last? 
Answer: No, we have been pleased so far with the audits 

 

4. As far as fieldwork, would you prefer the work to be done on site or remotely (or even 
a hybrid method where we are on site on some days and remote other days)> 
Answer: No preference 

 

5. Can you provide the reason this RFP was issued> 
Answer: SC State legislation requires that municipalities bid their auditing 
contractors at least every four (4) years. 
 


